
From: JScott Clarke <jsc1@att.net>  
Sent: Sunday, June 13, 2021 2:58 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA21-021; 801 Amherst Avenue 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
Regarding the variance request for the property at 801 Amherst Avenue, my wife and I have no issues or 
concerns that might result from the granting of this variance by the Zoning Board of Appeals.  We live 2 
houses away from this property, at 1706 Chandler Road and the location of the proposed garage would 
be visible from our backyard. 
Respectfully, 
J Scott Clarke and Elizabeth B. Mustard 
1706 Chandler Road 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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